


The twenty year termination period in this order follows the Commission’s stated policy
with respect to the duration of administrative orders, and the Commission finds no basis for
varying that policy in this matter. Accordingly, the Commission has determined that the public
interest would best be served by issuing the Decision and Order in final form without
modification. Thank you again for your comments. The Commission is aided in its analysis by



